
 

Office of Student Life 
Student Center Hours: 

 
Monday—Thursday 

8 a.m.—7 p.m.  
Friday 

8 a.m.—5 p.m.  
——————— 

 

Telephone: 
909-384-4474 

 

——————— 
 

The Office of Student Life is 
located in Campus  

Center Room 128 (next to the 
Bookstore, under the stairs). 

 

——————— 
 

What’s Happening is a bi-
weekly newsletter informing 

the campus of Office of  
Student Life, Associated Stu-
dent Government, Inter Club 
Council and student club-led 

events happening across 
campus.  

 

——————— 
 

Additional San Bernardino 
Valley College events can 

also be found online at: 
www.valleycollege.edu 

(Master Calendar), 
Screens in the Campus  

Center Cafeteria,  
www.valleycollege.edu/
Student_Life/events.php 
(Office of Student Life  

Webpage)  
 

——————— 
Don’t see your event?   

Forward event details  to 
Sara Glasgow at  

sglasgow@valleycollege.edu 
for inclusion in the next 

What’s Happening 

Our Mission:  San Bernardino Valley College provides quality education and services that support a diverse community of learners. 

 
Do you have the wolverine spirit!? The Cheerleading and Dance Club will hold  

CHEERLEADING TRY-OUTS February 8, 9, and 10th from 4-7 p.m. in the Greek Thea-
tre. For more information contact Advisor Carmen Rodriguez at 384-8592. 

 
Cupid has struck and would like to plan your next date! The Voices for Success Club is selling 

tickets now through Thursday, February 10 at 2 p.m. for a chance to win  
CUPID’S ROMANTIC NIGHT FOR TWO VALENTINE’S BASKET, loaded with a vari-
ety of gift cards, sweets, and more! For tickets and information stop by ADSS 202 or call 
Tamala at 384-8252 or Treesa at 384-8254. 

 
Sweets for the Sweet!  Support the Puente Club’s BAKE SALE Monday, February 14 from 11 

a.m.—3 p.m. along the Campus Center Walkway.   
 
Spanish Club invites you to the VALENTINE’S DAY CELEBRATION, February 14, 11 a.m.—

3 p.m. along the Campus Center Walkway.  For more information contact Advisor Lydia 
Zapata at 384-8237. 

   
In the middle of campus and need a snack?  Alpha Gama Sigma invites you to stop by their 

weekly SNACK SALE Thursdays from 12 p.m.—3:30 p.m. in the Campus Quad.    
 
The Tumaini Club invites you to participate in their upcoming POETRY READINGS Wednes-

day, February 16 and 23, from 12 p.m.—2 p.m., in the Greek Theatre. Bring your work to 
share.   

 
There’s room for every gamer at every skill level at the G.A.M.E. Club’s GAME DAYS hosted 

each Friday from 10 a.m.—1 p.m. in Campus Center Room 139.   
 
The Architecture Club is selling discounted tickets to San Bernardino Symphony Orchestra’s 

production of POWER UNLEASHED Saturday, March 5 at 8 p.m. at the California Thea-
tre for the Performing Arts. For more information contact Professor Judy Jorgensen at  
384-1609. 

 
Watch clubs battle for prizes and overall bragging rights as they vie for the title of  

CLUB WARS 2011 Tuesday, February 22 from 11 a.m. - 1 p.m. along the Campus Center 
Walkway.  Hosted by the Inter Club Council, Office of Student Life and the Associated 
Student Government.  

CLUB RUSH!  
 

Food! Music! Fun! 
 

Nearly 30 student clubs will participate in Club Rush Wednesday, February 16, 
2011 from 11 a.m.—2 p.m. along the Campus Center Walkway.    

 
Club Rush is hosted by the Inter Club Council, under the direction of the Office of 

Student Life, to provided students with an opportunity to become involved in 
campus life at SBVC. 

 

Students unable to attend Club Rush can get more information and a complete 
list of clubs by visiting www.valleycollege.edu and search keyword “Clubs.” 
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